
 

Participatory Budgeting – Update for Hamilton Area Committee  
16 February 2022 

Service Area Education 
 

Lead Officer Laura Mitchell  

Stage 1 : Pre Consultation : 

• What are we asking the public for their view on (what service is it / 
description etc)?  

• How much funding are we asking about?  

• Who are we asking,  

• How are we doing this ?   

• When are we doing this ? 

• When will we report back ?  
Progress update since last Area Committee 
 
Case Studies: 
Following the consultation and voting process as reported at the last Area Committee, 
schools are now progressing with their spend, to ensure the minimum 5% is spent in full 
by end of March 2022.  
 
We are pleased to share examples of good practice from 2 schools in Hamilton (Appendix 
1) with regards to Participatory Budgeting (PB): one primary, Woodside Primary School 
and one secondary, Hamilton Grammar School. These examples outline specifically the 
schools’ journeys around PB. An impact section will be added to these infographics once 
the schools have spent their PB allocation in full at the end of the academic year to show 
the benefit this activity has had for our most vulnerable learners.  
 
Next Steps: 
The central Equity Team is available to help schools navigate any challenges they face to 
ensure a full spend before the end of the financial year. Good practice will continue to be 
signposted via the @SLCEquity Twitter feed and the PB Lead Microsoft Teams page.  
 
A consultation on the PB process will go out to Head Teachers and PB Leads before the 
end of the financial year to gather views on what has worked and what could be improved 
with regards to the PB process. The findings of this consultation will be shared at future 
Area Committee meetings and will inform any future PB activity within Education 
Resources. 
 

Stage 2: Post Consultation 
 

• The outcome of the PB activity  

• What happens next?  

• Further reporting requirements (eg required Committee approval)  
Following the voting process, Education Resources will provide Area Committees with the 
following:-  
 

- Summary Report of each school’s PB outcome (available late October/early 
November) and Local Authority and Area analysis report   

- Regular updates and reports at Area Committee meetings including case studies 
focused on impact/success (ongoing) 

- Local Authority Financial Report on how Pupil Equity Funding (PEF) money 
allocated for PB has been spent (May/June 2022) 

 
Education Resources will support schools with the implementation of PB and monitor and 
track the impact. Findings will inform any future PB activity within Education Resources.  
Regular PB updates and the highlighting of good practice will be communicated to schools 
via the PB and Equity Teams Pages and through our @SLCTwitter handle. 

 



Appendix 1: Woodside Primary School and Hamilton Grammar School Case Studies 

 




